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11th September 2024 

 

 

 

 Addendum for HPMV Permits 
 

This Addendum is issued to High Productivity Motor Vehicle (HPMV) Permit Holders to cover 

the detour route during the proposed road closure of SH3A (Rata Street), between SH3 and 

SH3A (Rimu St) From Monday 16th September 2024 until Thursday 31st October 2024, or 

until the detour route is removed (whichever comes sooner) 24 hours a day.     

 

Through this Addendum, Waka Kotahi (NZ Transport Agency) and New Plymouth District 

Council as Road Controlling Authorities, permit vehicles to use the following detour route: 

 

SH3 – Standish St – Moa St – SH3A (Rata St) and return. 
 

 
 
Authorised Issuing Officer 
 
 

 
(Signature) 

  

Susan Hannah 

 

11th September 2024  

(Name) 

 

 
(Date) 

Permit Issuing Officer (Designation) 

(for) NZ Transport Agency (Controlling Authority) 

Palmerston North (Location) 

 
 
 

Cc: NZ Police – Commercial Vehicle Safety 
 


